GLOBAL:-SIKH COUNCIL

International Voice of The Sikhs

Date 01.04.18

S Ramesh Singh MPA

Dear S Ramesh Singh ji
Gurfateh
Re: Anand Karaj Act

We at Global Sikh Council are delighted at the passing of ‘The Punjab Anand Karaj Act’ and
heartily congratulate you on your hard work. Your efforts are highly appreciated by the
world wide Sikh community. As a result, of your dedication and commitment the Sikh
marriage ceremony called the Anand Karaj is now legally recognised in Pakistan. ltis a
historic moment with Pakistan being the first country in the world to allow Sikh men and
women to marry according to Sikh practice.

What you have done was not easy- going to different political party members and explaining
the importance of this Act to Sikhs. '

The Global Sikh Council members missed you in their Annual General Meeting held in Dubai,
but fully understood the important reasons for your absence. In my personal capacity,
would also like to thank you for persevering to achieve this important goal.

May Waheguru bless you with the health and energy to continue your excellent work.

Warm regards

‘K-/g‘\\

Kanwaljit Kaur

The Lady Singh of Wimbledon

President Global Sikh Council

Deputy Director Network of Sikh Organisations
Education Inspector

President: Lady Singh (Dr Kanwaljit Kaur OBE) Secretary: S Jagjit Singh
Tel: +44 (0) 7716 497376 Tel: +60 12 658 745
Email: kaursingh3(@aol.com Email: pjacksingh@vahoo.com

Member Organisations From:
Australia Bangladesh Canada Dubai (UAE) France Germany Hong Kong
India Indonesia Ireland Kaly Kenya Malaysia Pakistan Portugal Spain Switzerland Thailand UK USA



